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June 22, 2015

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND EMAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
executive.director~puc.nh.gov

Re: DEOO9-147 -- Notice of Name Change of PPL Renewable Energy, LLC

Dear Ms. Howland:

PPL Renewable Energy, LLC submits this letter to notify the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission that PPL Renewable Energy, LLC has changed its legal
name to Talen Renewable Energy, LLC. Enclosed with this letter is a Certificate of
Name Change issued by the State of Delaware.

Thank you in advance for your time and attention to this matter. If you have any
questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Steven A. Gabrielle
Enclosure
cc: Jesse A. Dillon
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